
PLYMOUTH CITY COUNCIL 
 

5 JULY 2010 
 

 
MOTION ON NOTICE No 3 10/11: Buses – loss of service  

 
 
Council notes recent changes to Citybus routes 28b, 45, 46 and 47 and the 
withdrawal of 146, 147, 247 and 246 announced in the press.  These changes 
result in loss of services in areas where car ownership is amongst the lowest 
in the City. 
 
Council resolves that in future Citybus and First should consult widely with the 
travelling public and councillors before advertising any changes to bus 
services.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Proposed by Councillor Evans   
 
 
Seconded by Councillor Wildy  
 
 


